
 

 

CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058  
 
 

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  October 6, 2021 
 
TOPIC:  South Lane of East Third Street Closed October 13, 2021 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
The City of The Dalles Public Works Department will be closing the south lane of East 
3rd Street from Madison Street to Taylor Street on Wednesday, October 13, 2021 from 
7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. The north lane will be open to through traffic during pavement 
restoration work.  
 
The purpose of the closure is to repair ruts in the south lane and make the travel lane 
safe for motorists.  
 
Eastbound automobile and bicycle traffic on East Third Street will merge to the north 
lane only between Madison Street and Taylor Street from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
Sidewalks will remain open for pedestrian traffic on both sides of the street. 
 
Please proceed with caution through the work area during construction times and 
observe all temporary traffic control devices. Thank you for your assistance during this 
work. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
 

--see attached map-- 



 

 

 


